
Catholic Community Services’ Refugee Foster Care program
places unaccompanied refugee minors in loving, stable foster

homes. Our capacity for placing youth currently exceeds
available families.

 
With the anticipated growth of refugee admissions and an

increased number of unaccompanied Central American youth
seeking refuge in the United States, we desperately need more
foster families willing to open their hearts and homes to give

these youth a fresh start.
 

If you are interested in offering a refugee youth with a place to
call home and a family to call their own, please contact Mary

Totsch at mtotsch@ccsutah.org.
 


